
140 Strawberry Lane 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Beth O'Donnell 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

February 6,2006 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Dear Beth O'Donnell: 
Subject: File #2006-00028 

I would like to express my concern regarding the proposed rate increase by Farmdale 
Development Corporation Sewage Treatment Plant. According to the correspondence that 
I have received from the Corporation, they have requested an increase from $19.05 to 
$35.59 which is an increase of 86.82%. I think that an increase of this magnitude is 
indeed excessive. In addition to the huge increase, they also are seeking a monthly 
surcharge of $27.92. I have tried to contact Fanndale Development Corporation Sewage 
Treatment Plant to inquire into the purpose of this surcharge and was told that I would be 
contacted by Farmdale Development Corporation to explain the purpose and use of this 
charge. In addition to having no kriowledge of what this fee is, it also seems exorbitant to 
assess a surcharge that is more than the current $1 9.05 sewage fee. 

Respecthlly, 
Frarlk D. Bush 


